
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 1, 2024 
 
Concessionaires:  
 
The 2025 Central Montana Fair is approaching fast, and we are pleased to invite you to join in 
the opportunity of being a fair concessionaire.  This year has a great line-up of entertainment 
and events. We look forward to extending that line-up by providing some delicious concessions 
for the 2025 fairgoers. 
 
Attached you will find the concessionaire application. We will review the applications and 
select the 2025 Central Montana Fair Concessionaires. We will notify you if you are accepted 
for the upcoming Fair. Please send no money until you have been notified and receive a 
contract. 
 
If you have any questions needing answered from the  Fergus County Health Department, 
please call 406-535-7433 or go to https://fergusmt.gov/health-department-environmental-health  
 
We look forward to receiving your application and hope to hear from you with any questions, 
comments, and suggestions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vicki Eades 
Office Clerk                         
Fergus County Fairgrounds 
153 Fairgrounds Road 
Lewistown, MT 59457 
406-535-8841 #1 
veades@fergusmt.gov     

Fergus County Fairgrounds 
Central Montana Fair 
153 Fairgrounds Road 
Lewistown MT 59457 
406-535-8841 
www.CMTFair.com  

https://fergusmt.gov/health-department-environmental-health
http://www.cmtfair.com/

